From: Troy Zdzieblowski

To: PUC FilingCenter
Subject: Draft Solar Report
Date: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 11:57:48 AM

Hi, my name is Troy Zdzieblowski. I'm calling from Neil Kelly Co. I'd like to leave a
message for the Commissioners to change the tone and content of their draft solar
report. The current draft will not be helpful to the legislature.

Thank you for your time.

Cheers,

Troy J. Zdzieblowski
Home Energy Specialist
Home Performance | Solar Electric
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Click to see Neil Kelly and our B Corp mission. Click to learn about our Energy Star Award. Click to Learn about Solar.
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